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Guilderland Transfer Station

Peter G. Barber David Corey
Supervisor Foreman
11/1/2023

Supervisor Peter G. Barber
Town Board Members,

I am requesting permission to raise the current price for demolition at the Transfer
Station from $135.00 a ton to $140.00 a ton. This increase is necessary to offset the cost
of disposal at the Colonie Landfill.

I would like the price increase to start January first 2024. This will give us ample time to
advertise the increase..

Respectfully Submitted

David Corey



